
From: John Wandsnider <jwandsnider@cityofdyersville.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 7, 2025 4:12 PM 
To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 
Cc: Paul Zurawski <Pzurawski@dyersville.lib.ia.us> 
Subject: Request to Close Parking Lot next to Library - June 23-24 

 

Hi Tricia, 

 

I would like to request permission to close the parking lot next to the library from 8:00 pm June 23 
to 1:00pm June 24 for a Public Works Exhibition Day from 10:00 to 12-noon on June 24 (we moved 
it away from Public Works Week in May because we seem to get rained out about half the time…). 

 

Thanks! 

 

John  

 

 

John Wandsnider, P.E. 

Public Works Director/City Engineer 
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